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WRITTEN QUESTION P-3595/03
by Claude Moraes (PSE)
to the Commission

Subject: Disability

I have been asked by a number of London-based disability NGOs, including SCOPE London, based in 
Islington, about possible progress towards a horizontal directive on disability.

Also, could the Commission please give its view on the success of the European Year of People with 
Disabilities, as we move towards its completion?


